
June Newsletter 2018 

Dear Parents 

June already!  

Fundraising  
Over the last few weeks, the Support Group have organised some terrific fund raising events 
that have been really successful. The Barbecue was a great success- many thanks to the year 
6 parents for organising the event and making it so low in costs. The profit looks like it will 
be about £1,500.  We are just waiting on a couple of expenses I think. The weather was 
fantastic too! The Epic Swim at the weekend raised approx £1,500. Again, this would not 
happen without the hard work and support of many of you. The next event (very soon!!) is 
the Country Fair.  Sharon Allison is happy to have a meeting with all who can come to help, 
but she is not able to help on the day.  This event is generally a year 4 event with those of 
you that also signed up to organise. Watch this space! 
  
School Summer Concert 
Every child in school has learnt something to perform at our annual Summer Concert. We 
really hope that they will all participate. This year it will take place on Friday 22nd June at 
6pm. As with previous years, children will stay at school for fun and games and a delicious 
tea (provided by Lorraine). Please do join us in St. Patrick’s Church at 6pm. The concert will 
finish about 7pm, so please collect your children from the church. Please fill in the slip below 
for tea, so that we can cater for the right number. If your children can’t stay for tea, please 
make sure they are at St. Patrick’s for 5.50pm.  
 

A contribution of £2 towards tea would be appreciated. 

Sun Protection 

Hopefully, the sunshine and warm weather will continue! Please send in sun-cream for your 

child – making sure it is in date. It needs to be very clearly labelled. We do not allow children 

to share sun-cream, except within families. Remember to look at the UVA star rating as well 

as the UVB factor rating.  The best is 5 stars and usually the cheaper supermarket ones have 

a better rating than the posh ones! We do have a small school supply. A sun hat is a good 

idea too.  

Liz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diaries 

Wednesday 6th June Safeguarding committee walk round  

Week beginning 11th June Year 1 Phonics Checks 

Tuesday 12th June Kwik Cricket Competition 

Thursday 14th June Stainton Sports 

Friday 15th June Inter-school School Council Meeting at the Royal Hotel, Dockray 

Wednesday 20th June Year 5 Science day ay UCC 

Thursday 21st June Key Stage 1 Multi-sports morning 

FRIDAY 22nd JUNE  SUMMER CONCERT St Patrick’s Church 6pm 

Sunday 24th June  Country Fair 

Thursday 28th June Key Stage 2 trip to the Sands Centre to see Gangster Granny 

Friday 29th June  Rounders tournament at Penruddock 

Monday 2nd-Wednesday 4th July FELLSIDE 

Monday 2nd July  Teddy Bears’ Picnic (Infants) 

Tuesday 3rd July  Camping Day (Infants) 

Thursday 5th July  TRANSFER DAY 

   Reception Parents’ Consultation Evening 

Saturday 7th July  Boundary Walk 

Thursday 12th July Open Afternoon for pre-school, nursery, babies! 

   Sports Day 2pm 

   Liverpool (residential trip) meeting for parents of year 4 and 5 children 3:30pm) 

Wednesday 18th July Leavers’ Party (year 5 and 6) 

Thursday 19th July Leavers’ Service 2pm 

Friday 20th July  Last day of term.  

 

 

 
Summer Concert – Friday 22nd June  
 
Number of children from your family staying for tea ______________________ 
 
I enclose a contribution of £2 towards tea. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
 


